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Property and Procurement and VITEMA Distributing 5-
Gallon Coolers Saturday. Pick Up Yours While
Supplies Last.
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ST. CROIX — The Virgin Islands Territorial Emergency Management Agency and the
Department of Property and Procurement have announced the distribution of 5-gallon Water
Coolers on St. Croix.

The coolers, being distributed so residents so could store water during disasters, will be ready for
pickup between 9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. Saturday, Jan. 25 at the Dept. of Property and
Procurement in Richmond, located across from the Charles Harwood facility.

Coolers will be available for pickup while supplies last, the departments said.
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